PREADOLESCENTS 3 Nombre: PAPER 1 / 13

1. Read and answer

Dear Sarah,

I'm having a wonderful holiday here in New Zealand. I'm staying in Wellington with my Aunt Grace - she's my mother's cousin. Aunt Grace is 58 years old.

She's a small lady with short, dark hair. She's got lovely brown eyes and she wears round glasses. She smiles all the time and she talks non-stop. She is very interesting because she reads a lot. She came to live in New Zealand when she was 25. She doesn't know any of her nephews and nieces back home because she never goes to Britain. She says it's too far and too expensive and she's very happy where she is.

She's a chief gardener in a big city park, but she's having a holiday this week because I'm staying with her. Every day we visit somewhere different. The scenery is beautiful in the mountains. I'm staying here for two weeks, then I'm flying to Australia for another three weeks. See you soon,

ta

ove



1. What does Aunt Grace look like?

2.	Aunt Grace met some of her nieces and nephews a few years ago.	TRUE	FALSE
3.	Aunt Grace works in the Botanical Gardens. TRUE	FALSE	
4.	Why isn't she working this week?		

5. How long is Pat staying in New Zealand?

2. Read this letter from Pat. Complete with ONE word from the box. Be careful! There's an extra word.

THER	MOST	MIND	CARE			UNTIL	WELL	CAREFULLY
				LARGEST	READING			
Dear S	sarah,							
		i now. Si	Jdney is	a very excítíno	j cíty and we're h	aving a woi	nderful tín	ie. We´ll stay
				<u> </u>	lan people are veri			0
				e practically v				0 0
Yes	terday we we	nt to see t	he Opera	House. Only t	he	excelle	ent musící	ans can play
	<u> </u>			<u> </u>	Then we w			· · ·
			· ·		dídn't see any ze			
		! Then v	ve went N	orth, to Fraser	Island, which is	the		sand ísland
ín the	world!! Wet	ravelled b	y bus bec	ause ít's much		The bu	ses are aír-	condítíoned
and ho	ave a toilet, re	clíníng s	eats, a vío	deo and a phon	e. Aunt Grace lo	ves		_so she always
has a b	oook ín her bo	ig. Idon	′t	lo	oking out of the v	víndow. Th	ere are so n	rany
ínteres	sting things ·	to see						1
Love								
Pat								

								0 0

Profesores Asociados Egresados del Instituto de	
Enseñanza Superior en Lenguas Vivas "Juan Ramón Fernánde	ez"

PREADOLESCENTS 3

PAPER 1 / 13

3. <u>Complete with ONE word from the box. Be careful! There's an extra word.</u>

ALSO	LIKE	THAT	SO	BUT	то	IF	BEFORE	UNTIL	WHEN	LOOKS	
Aunt Grace is 58 years old, but she						much younger. She doesn't have any					
children of her own						lly enjo	ys being with	children and	d taking ther	n out to	
do wh	at they lil	ke. She´s ve	ry happy	with Pat	now and	d she'll	probably feel	sad			
Pat goes back home. In fact she told Pat, "						you w	ant to, you d	can stay one	more		
					tell your brother to come." Pat was really excited. She						
doesn't have to go back to school						the end of January,					
							em, but they				
		Pa	at should	l be back	home at	least a	week		classe	s start.	
She's going to a new school next year and they think she has									_get ready f	or this	
impor	tant char	nge in her lit	fe.		-						

4. Pat is talking with Aunt Grace about her life in Britain. Choose the correct verb.

On Saturdays Mum MAKES / IS MAKING breakfast, but she DON'T WASH / DOESN'T WASH the dishes. That's my job. And then I GIVES / GIVE my dog Woofa a bath. Let me tell you what happened last year. Woof STARTED PLAY / STARTED PLAYING in the garden so he was really dirty. I called him but he DOESN'T COME / DIDN'T COME. I shouted, "I AM GOING TO CATCH / CATCH you." I ran after him for ten minutes but I CAN'T / COULDN'T CATCH him. And I think he wanted BITE / TO BITE me. Horrible dog!! At last I AM CATCHING / CAUGHT him. He really NEEDED / NEEDS a good bath.

5. <u>After the trip Pat is talking with her parents.</u> Complete their conversation with the bubbles. Be careful! There's an extra bubble.

\subseteq	what was it like	did you go shopping	Why didn't you buy one
ho	w long did you stay	Would you like to go to	were they very expensive
Mum:	So tell me, Pat,		with your Aunt ?
Pat:	Yes, one afternoon we we	nt to a shopping centre in Wellington	
Dad:	And		?
Pat:	Enormous! There were lot	s of shops full of interesting things.	
Mum:	And		there?
Pat:		vas so much to see! There was a realleed on two or three jackets but	y nice clothes' shop with very cool
Dad:			?
Pat:	They were too expensive	so I only got a CD with my favourit	e music.
Mum:			our shopping
	centre now?		
Pat:	Oh, l'd love to!		

6. <u>Composition</u>

Choose ONE of the following:

- Write a story about an experience with one of your favourite relatives (brother / sister / aunt / grandparent)
 - OR
- Write an e-mail to a friend telling him/her about big change in your life.